
After many years of operation at the New Boston Community Church, the local food pantry is 

closing at the end of August.  With this closing, residents of New Boston will be able to utilize 

the Goffstown Food Network, located in the rectory of St. Matthews Church.  The Goffstown 

Food Network is open on Wednesdays, 6:00-8:00pm and Saturdays, 10:00 - 11:30am.   

The New Boston Recreation Department can assist people who do not have reliable 

transportation to Goffstown.  On the first Wednesday of each month, starting September 7th, we 

will use the Recreation mini-bus to pick people up at their residence for tranport to the 

Goffstown Food Network.  We will wait while your order is filled then transport you back 

home.  There is no fee for this service, but we do ask people to pre-register each month as we can 

only take a maximum of 5 passengers of the bus.   

To register for transportation, please contact the Recreation Department at 603 487-2880 or 

email m.sindoni@newbostonn.gov.  The Recreation office is open Monday through Friday, 

8:00am - 4:00pm.  All registration information is kept confidential.  This is a first come, first 

served service. 

 


